
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In Science, we have begun a new topic about Light. We began the topic 

by learning how light travels from a light source and we considered 

why it is that we see lightning before we hear thunder. Then, we 

learned about the different parts of the eye before moving on to 

investigate how shadows change throughout the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 6  

Aladdin 

Year 6 are very much immersed in the 

world of theatre currently! We are 

regularly rehearsing and working hard 

to perfect our singing, transitions and 

panto-esque acting!  

 

  

 

In Geography, we looked at 

the physical and human 

characteristics of Africa. In 

groups, children researched an 

African country focusing on its 

economic activity and how this 

compares to the UK. 

In Art, we have begun a topic 

on Shadow Puppets! We have 

been creating visual notes 

based on the work of Lotte 

Reiniger and traditional 

Malaysian shadow puppets.  

 

     Dddd 

 

In English, we finished writing 

our assessed pieces of work. We 

enjoyed showing off all the 

many literary devices we have 

learnt in Year 6 through writing 

our own portal story.  

We then began an English unit 

on Shakespeare! The children 

began by creating their own 

magical poems inspired by 

Shakespeare’s “Double double 

toil and trouble”.  

 

 

 

In Maths, we have continued to develop 

our problem solving and resilience skills. In 

particular we have focused on 

consolidating our mathematical 

vocabulary. We have practiced describing 

a mathematical image for someone else to 

draw. Following this, we reflected on how 

we could have done this more effectively 

and took our tips on board when we next 

did this. 

 

 

 


